## Outrigger Club Plans Campaign For Membership

planned by the Outrigger Canoe club, as a result of discussion at the annual meeting of the club held yesterday afternoon.

The club, which is the most com-

A membership drive is being

pletely equipped beach club in the territory, intends to extend its membership to meet financial needs. The upkeep of the club is quite expensive, and this method of raising funds was suggested as a possible solution.

The directors of the club elected for the next 12 months are George D. Center, Dr. Paul Withington and Allan McGuire.

Center, who is captain of the club, presented reports of the year's activities.